
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regards to my concerns on the pay increase on the
water services in Martin County, Kentucky.

For the last several months the water pressure has been extremely
low, our bills have been increasing without any increase of water use. Since
the retirement ofAbe McGinnis the service to lines and leaks has went

down hill. The number of employees has increased but no work or progress
is being seen. Due to the fact that all these new people are unaware of where
the lines and cut off valves are there is a huge loss of water when there is a
break or leak in the lines. We are unable to drink the water and must buy
bottled water. At times the water is milky colored and has an odor.
Due to the reasons listed above I do feel it is unfair to increase the amount

we are paying for water. The services we receive do not merit an increase.

Sincerely,

Charles Tipotn RECEIVED
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